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           (202) 225-6155 
Heller to Honor National Book Shelf Recipient  
Media Advisory:
Friday, May 30, 2008, U.S. Congressman Dean Heller will be at Robert Mitchell Elementary School at 1216 Prater Way from 1:00pm to 1:30pm (PDT) to speak to the school and honor the We the People Bookshelf recipient.
What: U.S. Congressman Dean Heller to honor the We the People Bookshelf recipient.
Where: Robert Mitchell Elementary School, 1216 Prater Way, Sparks.

When: Friday, May 30, 2008, from 1:00pm to 1:30pm (PDT).

The We the People Bookshelf is a set of classic books for young readers from kindergarten through high school.  Each year the National Endowment for the Humanities identifies a theme important to the nation's heritage and selects books that embody that theme.  Robert Mitchell Elementary School library is on of 3,000 schools nation-wide to be awarded this years We the People Bookshelf.  For more information on the We the People Bookshelf go to http://publicprograms.ala.org/bookshelf/index.php. 
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